
 

 

 

 
 

      
  

    
 

 

 
 

 

CC7.9.3
From: Kathrin Bohr 
To: councilmeeting 
Subject: My comments for 2019.CC7.9 on May 14, 2019 City Council 
Date: May 13, 2019 4:16:55 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the May 14, 2019 City Council meeting on item
 2019.CC7.9, 183-189 Avenue Road and 109-111 Pears Avenue - Zoning By-law Amendment
 Application Local Planning Appeal Tribunal Appeal - Request for Direction 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the
 public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City
 Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my
 name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 
Regarding the above development appeal, I am emailing on behalf of the ABC Residents Association
 (ABCRA). ABCRA is a party to the LPAT hearing regarding the above development. We have
 reviewed the revised application under the guidance of Michael Spaziani of MSAi and taken legal
 advice from Ritchie Ketcheson Hart & Biggart. We intend to oppose the development proposal at
 the upcoming hearing and we ask City Council to continue opposition to this application as it does
 not comply with the area’s planning policies. 

Sincerely, 

Kathrin Bohr 
Executive Director 
ABC Residents Association 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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